

March Bellingham Branch Notes

Attendance – Minda, Jake, Morgan, Jen, Rich, Sue, Ken, Nathan, Paul, Andrew, Kelli, James, Pred

Managing Committee – Minda - nada

Board of Directors – Ken, nothing

Minutes – Jen - computer crashed/all notes were lost.

Treasurer – Rhett – new budget template coming may 1 and due may 31. Proposal – yearly donation to the YMCA & SARS at \$500 – Passed.

Hiking/Snowshoes – Minda – Excelsior Pass

First Aid – Andrew – efficient coverage of 1st aid material but not as wilderness focused as expected, we may want to contact them about wilderness specifics in future if we use company again. Consider creating our own course syllabus?? No mountaineers standard for 1st aid so it is possible to create our own course.

Ropes – update inventory and determine maximum number needed for Rock 2.

New avy field trip equipment – Kellie and Pred - enough new gear to run field trip smoothly.

Safety – James – any corrections and edits need to be made by end of March for annual safety report to be released to the public.

Communications – Ingrid will help getting winter speakers. Fliers will be made for gear swap coming in April (hold earlier next year?) and upcoming crag course. Interest in hosting Reel Rock next year.